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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to let you know the final arrangements for “Beware the Ides of March which is 

happening at York Theatre Royal on the evening of the 20th March. As part of the project we 

will be at the Theatre Royal during the day on Tuesday 20th March, for a technical and dress 

rehearsal. Students need to come to school as usual on the morning of 20th  and come to H12. 

We will be taken by coach to the theatre at 9.15am, for the technical rehearsal and then have 

some time to run through our scene. In the afternoon we will have a full dress rehearsal with 

the other schools. 

The performance starts at 6pm and finishes at 8.00pm. If you are not able to come and see 

the performance please be there to collect your child at 8.00pm. It will be very busy in the 

Foyer, so we will go to the area near the café bar. Please ask you child to let me know when 

they are leaving so I can check them off my list. 

Students need to bring their costume, a packed lunch and something to eat for tea before the 

performance, plus drinks and something to entertain them in breaks and downtime.  

Thank you for your support,  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Catherine Windrum 
Curriculum Leader for Drama  
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